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Secretariat of D-8 TTEN
Pardis Technology Park,
20th km of Damavand
road, Tehran, [ R. Iran
Tel: +98 21 76250250

Email: info@d8&tten.org

Secretariat of D-8
Maya Akar Center, Kat: 12, D: 50,
Esentepe 34394, stanbul Turkey 16t May, 2018

To: D-8 Secretariat, Istanbul, Turkey

Subject: Accommodation arrangement for companies attending 2" BTM in INOTEX2018 in Iran
Dear D-B Secretariat,

D-8 Technology Transfer and Exchange Network (D-8 TTEN) is pleased to extend Its warmest
compliments and concerns to D-8 Secretariat. This is to inform you about upcoming Business
Technology Meeting, 2" BTM in the field of Renewable Energy, Technologies and Achievements,
organized by Iran National Technomart Center (INTC), the Focal Point of Iran in TTEN.

This is to declare officially the facilities for Member States companies participating in 2™ BTM of TTEN
hosted by INTC in Tehran in 5-7 July, 2018, INTC as the Iran Focal Peint in TTEN will provide
accommodation for one person from each company from Member States. Also, D-8 TTEN is raising a
pavilion (quorum of eight companies is needed} in INOTEX2018 and presence of companies from
Members is freely possible, Moreover, companies may prefer to rent their own booth for which would
need to see the website, www.inotex.com.

TTEN Secretariat takes the opportunity to extend the assurances of its highest consideration.
Yours Sincerely,

D-8 TTEN Secretariat
Tehran
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